
 
 
 
 
 
February 12, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 835 
Re: Announcing PacerDirect – Expanded Markets 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Pacer Stacktrain is pleased to announce that our recently introduced PacerDirect door-to-
door service has expanded to now cover all major markets in the U.S.   
 
Effective immediately, we are now offering service between the Northeast, Southeast, 
Midwest, South Central, Mid Central, Pacific Northwest, Northern California and 
Southern California.  PacerDirect Standard Service is available in all of these markets.  In 
addition, you can take advantage of the speed of Pacer Expedited service in the markets 
indicated on the service map.   
 
Should you have questions about specific market to market shipments, please contact 
PacerDirect Customer Support at 800-813-3615, or your Pacer Stacktrain Business 
Development.  
 
Later this year we will expand our PacerDirect service to include Mexico and Canada.      
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If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact your Pacer 
Stacktrain Business Development representative or our Customer Support group.  
 
We appreciate your business. 
 


